CHARLIE B. JORDAN
GENERAL MANAGER

Mr. Bill Nittler

Box 112

September 28, 1966

Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your report of
reception on September 15, 1966.

We have checked our station records and
find your report in accordance with those

records,

Thank you for your interest.

CJ/jr

PHONE DRAKE 4-1637

Sincerely,
Charl%%ﬂr/ﬁan
Genera anager

KPUR Radio

] P.O.BOX 128 L] AMARILLO.TEXAS 79105




